P.0. Box 56
Gilmanton, NH 03237

August 1, 1987

Chief James Clough
Gilmanton Corners Fire Dept
P.0O. Box 13

Gilmanton, NH 03237

Dear Chief Clough:

As of this date, I am submitting my resignation as a
member of the Gilmanton Corners Fire Department.

I find T simply do not have the time required to
maintain the duties necessary of a member. I also, in the
future, will not have sufficient time to take part in the
training that is necessary to retain the skills of a
firefighter, so as not to become a liability to safety on
the fire ground.

I wish you well in your efforts to strengthen the
Department. I feel the Town would only benefit from such
progress.

Sincerely,

Raymond M. Daigle



